PORT OF MOBILE

ALABAMA PORT AUTHORITY

Project Name |TC 4" Floar Phase 1 Prequalification for General Contractors

RFP # ASPA-TS-2025-04

NOTICE OF RESULTS
September 2, 2025

To the Respondent Firms:

The Alabama Port Authority (APA), Engineering Department announces the following results for the
REQ/RFP: ITC 4" Floor Phase |l Prequalification for General Contractors.

Successful Respondents: 5

Bear General Contractors LLC

Bean M. Radcliff Contractor, Inc.

Rolin Construction, Inc.

The Highland Group LLC

Witherington Construction Corporation

Gaillard Builders, Inc.

J. T. Harrison Construction Company, Inc.

M. W. Rogers Construction Company LLC

Rogers & Willard, Inc.

Tindle Construction LLC

Youngblood-Barrett Construction & Engineering LLC

APA was very pleased with the quality of teams that responded to the Request for Qualifications/Request for
Proposals. Multiple teams presented themseives capable of performing the work at a high level. APA has
selected the teams deemed best to meet current needs and perform all aspects of the scope of work. APA
expects that other opportunities will arise and hopes that each team will continue to pursue wark with us in
the future.

Sincerely,
Charles M. Celeman, P.E.
Engineering Director



